KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH ASSEMBLY
Notice of Public Hearing
February 14, 2012

Notice is hereby given that the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly will conduct a public hearing on the
following Ordinance(s) at its regular meeting of February 14, 2012:

|Ordinance 2011-19-66:| Appropriating $240,000 in Unappropriated Interest Income
From the Environmental Protection Fund for Additional Funding of the Spruce Bark
Beetle Program (Mayor) (Referred to Finance Committee)

|Ordinance 2011-19-67:| Appropriating $980,430 from the Central Peninsula Hospital
Plant Replacement and Expansion Fund for Renovating the Central Peninsula Hospital
Imaging Department (Mayor) (Referred to Finance Committee)

[Ordinance 2011-47] Authorizing a Land Exchange with the City of Seward in Support of
the City’s Public Utility Services (Mayor) (Referred to Lands Committee)

Approving the Kenai Peninsula Borough Energy Policy Guide
(Mayor) (Referred to Policies and Procedures Committee)

The public hearing will commence at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as business permits, in the
Assembly Chambers, 144 N. Binkley Street, Soldotna, Alaska. All interested persons are invited to
attend the meeting and participate in the public discussion. Written comments may be sent to the
Assembly, c/o Borough Clerk, 144 N. Binkley Street, Soldotna, AK 99669. Copies of the ordinances are
available in the office of the Borough Clerk and will be available at the meeting for public review.
Copies are also posted at each City Hall and Post Office within the borough and are available via the
Internet. Visit our website at www.borough.kenai.ak.us.

Please be advised that, subject to legal limitations, ordinances may be amended by the
assembly prior to adoption without further public notice.

Johni Blankenship, MMC
Borough Clerk

Note: Publication will be made as a part of the “Borough News Page” published in the Seward Journal on
February 8, 2012, as well as the Peninsula Clarion and the Homer News on February 9, 2012.
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